
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 18, 2024 
 
Event:  Flowing Water – New Music to Great Falls – Concert Series – Series Two 
Dates:  February 14, 21, 28, March 6, 13, 20, 2024 
Organization: New Hope – Concert Series 
  New Hope Lutheran Church 
  3125 5th Avenue South, Great Falls, MT  
Contact: Rev. Tamara Bull, 406-315-1203 

James F. Rickley, 406-768-8023 
  james@waywordbound.com 

 
Flowing Water – Music New to Great Falls 

 
Great Falls, MT, January 18, 2024  “Flowing Water” is a concert series of new music held over the noon 
hour (12:05-12:55) featuring the original and arrangement works of local composers performed by local 
musicians.  Many of the pieces were composed specifically for this series.  New Hope Lutheran Church, 
is hosting this Second Series of these concerts.  The event is free to the public.  Attendees are 
encouraged to bring their lunch while the site will supply water, coffee, tea and dessert.  The concerts 
follow the Montana Composers’ Alliance Protocols for the presentation of new music where each 
original piece will be played twice with a Q & A monitored discussion held between performances.   
 
Some of the composers include Lara Detrick, Lana Furdell, James F. Rickley, Joan Brandvold Schmidt, 
David Saslav with others.  Featured local performers include Ron Coons, Russ Coons, the Great Falls 
Community Choir, Alan Johnson, Norman Menzales, Tyler Menzales, and Cynthia Stevens. 
 
This concert and the compositions contained are an effort to expand the horizons of activity within the 
Great Falls Area featuring the works of Montana composers and artists. 
 
For further information about the event, please contact James F. Rickley at 406-768-8023, 
james@waywordbound.com or Rev. Tamara Bull, New Hope Lutheran Church pastor at 406-315-1203. 
 

# # # 
 

Synopsis:  New Hope Lutheran Church will host a concert series entitled Flowing Water – Music New 
to Great Falls – Series Two, featuring new and arranged music by local composers and performed by 
local musicians.  These will be held for six successive Wednesdays beginning February 14, 2024, over 
the noon hour.  They are free to the public. 
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